
From: trees@charnwood.gov.uk <trees@charnwood.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2024 3:47 PM 
To: Lewis Marshall < > 
Subject: RE: P/24/0258/2 - Brand Hill House 
 
Hi Lewis, 
 
I have reviewed the application and the arboricultural report. While there is some impact to 
trees that has taken place, I don’t feel the ongoing use of the access and associated works 
continues to have a significant detrimental impact on the trees. Therefore, I have no significant 
objections to the proposal. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dominic 
 
 
 
Dominic Waller 
Senior Tree Officer  

  

 
Web: www.charnwood.gov.uk 
 

Keep in touch via our email alerts 
www.charnwood.gov.uk/alerts 
 

 

Twitter: @CharnwoodBC     Facebook: www.facebook.com/charnwoodbc 
 
Our values 
 

 

 
Charnwood Borough Council is an agile organisation and I sometimes work outside of 
standard office hours. Please respond to my email at a time that is convenient for you. 
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